
 

 

 

 

Information on the result of the competition 

 

 
Kraków, 30.06.2022  

 

 

 

RECTOR 

of the Jagiellonian University 

informs about the results of the competition 

for the position of 

ASSISTANT PROFESSOR  

in the research staff group 

at the Institute of Applied Computer Science 

of the Faculty of Physics, Astronomy 

and Applied Computer Science  

academic field of Information 

announced on 29 of april 2021 

 

 

 

Acting on the basis of Article 119 (3) of the Act of 20 July 2018 - Law on Higher Education and 

Science, I hereby  inform you that as a result of the proceedings in  the competition  

 

 

no candidate has been selected for the above-mentioned position. 

 

 

 

JUSTIFICATION 

  

None of the candidates entered the competition 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of the Rector of the Jagiellonian University 

 

Dean of the Faculty of Faculty of Physics, Astronomy 

and Applied Computer Science 

 

Prof. dr hab. Ewa Gudowska-Nowak 

 


